
Hello, 
 
I strongly support HB 2006 to scrap the Oregon Mortgage Interest Deduction.  It’s regressive, 
steering scarce housing dollars to the most affluent residents of our state while doing nothing to 
help renters or low-income homeowners.  I’m a homeowner who benefits from the Oregon MID 
- and it’s still a terrible public policy. 
 
Thank you, 
- Eli Spevak 
 


